
VILLAGE OF HOMEWOOD 
 

 

 
BOARD AGENDA MEMORANDUM        DATE OF MEETING:  March 11, 2025 
 
To:  Village President and Board of Trustees 
 
Through:  Napoleon Haney, Village Manager  
 
From: Amy Zukowski, Director of Finance 
 
Topic: Public Hearing for Fiscal Year 2025-2026 Proposed Budget  
 
PURPOSE   
A public hearing will be held for the Fiscal Year 2025-2026 Proposed Budget, which will be 
brought to the Board of Trustees for ordinance approval on March 25, 2025.  
 
PROCESS 
The budget approval timeline began with the draft budget discussion on February 25, 2025.  A 
Public Hearing will be held on March 11, 2025, and an ordinance will be prepared for Board 
approval during the regular Board of Trustees meeting on March 25, 2025. 
 
A copy of the Fiscal Year 2025-2026 proposed budget document has been available for public 
review on the Village’s website and at Village Hall during regular business hours since February 
28, 2025.  Notice of the public hearing was published in the February 28, 2025 Daily Southtown 
newspaper. 
 
ATTACHMENT(S)   

 FY 2025-2026 Budget Highlights 

 FY 2025-2026 Proposed Budget 
 


